
  

 
We would like to welcome 
Sara Hounshell to the JLP.  
She is a transfer in from 
Victoria Texas.  

We look forward with 
gratitude to Terry Best for 
agreeing to open her home 
to the Sustainer Committee 
for its November Meeting.    
Interested in hosting a 
future meeting at  your 
home? Contact Holli Heinz. 

 

 

 
If any of your contact 
information or address has 
changed in the past year, 
let us know!  
Want a printed directory 
this year? Let us know! 
 

Need help logging into the 
Junior League of Peoria 

System? Want to access the 
calendar and other useful 
information? Contact Holli 
Heinz today to get started. 

Heinz.92@comcast.net 
 

Enjoy our recent Progressive 
Dinner? Have ideas and like 
party planning? We are in 
need of someone to lead the 
Progressive Dinner 
scheduled for June 2023. 
Talk to fellow sustainers and 
reach out to let us know! 

Received an award? Or know of 
someone who did? New grand babies, 
marriages anything! Surgery 

assistance? Other news? Inform us if you want something posted 
in the Newsletter. See contact on bottom right corner. 
 

 

October 2022 

Sustainer Scoop 
 

BEHIND THE SCENES 
Building a Legacy Leaving a Legacy 

The first Past 
Project Video 
features Joan 
Janssen 
speaking on 
behalf of 
past project: 
Crisis 
Nursery at 
Crittenton 
Center. 
These videos 
will be 
posted to the 
website and 
linked to our 
interactive 

past project map. They are useful for new member 
trainings, as well as educating the public about our past, 
present, and future.  
 

Interested in being interviewed about a past project you are 
close too? Know someone who might? We will use this 
interview (taken at JLP Headquarters or on projection 
location) to 
create a short 2-
3 minute. Our 
team will do the 
taping and help 
prep questions 
and content as 
needed. The 
current team is 
comprised of 
Sustainers Holli 
Heinz and 
Kendra Sipes, 
and actives 
Lakeisha Faggett and Danni Jepson. If you would like to join 
in this work, or other P/R work that promotes the League 
please reach out to share your ideas, talent, and time. 
 

Plans are in the works for two hard mailings annually of our 
Sustainer Scoop newsletters. We are looking for some help 
in compiling content. Reach out if interested.  

September Dining Divas 
Another lovely evening at Cyds in the Park. Check out next 
month’s Dining Divas - Luncheon at Emerald Tea Room. 

BJ Triebel 
Sandy Ullman 
Barbara Loar 
Donna Heinz 

Cisty Mills 
Pamela Shcuk-Hoe 

Terry Best 
Maria Lane Arends 

Sandra Lenz 
Tonia Meister 

Joann Blum 
Sally Cicciarelli 

Dianne Goottee 
Trish Redman 
Emily Wilburn 

 

 
 

Dining Divas 
Thursday Oct 6th  

11:30 AM 
Emerald Tea Room 

132 McKinley Street 
East Peoria, IL 

Contact: Joann Blum 
309-251-6805 

* 
Volunteer! 

Safe Sex Kit Packaging 
Central Illinois Friends 

Friday Oct 7th 
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

At JLP Headquarters 
* 

Sustainer Engagement 
Committee Meeting 

Wed Oct 19th  
 5:15 PM 

Untamed Chef 
Contact: Holli Heinz 

309-231-4534 
* 

Little Black Dress 
Kick-off Cocktail Party 

Thurs. Oct 20th  
5:30 PM 

12 Bar (in  the Heights) 
* 

 

SEPTEMBER GENERAL MEMBER MEETING: 
CELEBRATING SONAR TIDE 

Newsletter Deadline 
Last Friday of Month 

Share announcements, 
news, and more!  

* 

2022-2023 Sustainer 
Engagement Chair: 

Holli Heinz 
309-231-4534 

Heinz.92@comcast.net 
* 

JLP Headquarters 
114 State Street 

Suite 2A 
Peoria, IL 61602 
309-685-9312 

Juniorleagueofpeoria@
gmail.com 
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